

Swedey Newsletter No.3 2022

May, 2022

Dear Partners,

Today we have great news to share – our new website is launched and we hope you are going to like it!

Our intention is to update it regularly, especially the distributor (login) page. We hope the login page can be a gathering point for all of us, a place where you can find all information you need to sell Swedcut doctor blades, and a place where we can share experiences. Within the next few days we will contact you with personal login details to the distributor page.

Sanna has been working with "project website" for quite a long time and we want to introduce her a little bit.



Hi everyone,

My name is Sanna Hämquist and I have been working at Swedev for 5 years. My title is Product Manager, which involves many different tasks. I am working in close collaboration with marketing, production and product development. Lately my focus has been on marketing, since I have been working with our new website.

It is so exciting that finally it's time to launch our updated website www.swedev.com. I really hope you all going to like it Please send me an email if you have any feedback.

We would also like to remind you of the yearly Swedev summer vacation period. The office will be closed for two weeks – from July 18 to July 29 (weeks 29-30). The last day for shipment of goods will be July 15. Please also note that during weeks 27 and 28 we will operate with reduced capacity.